Call for partners
Partnership Building Activity for Key Action 1 – Learning Mobility of Individuals:
Europe for Minorities
Bulgaria, September 2019

The Municipality of Sungurlare is looking for partners interested in being part of the Europe for Minorities PBA, taking part in Bulgaria in September 2019. It will gather 25 participants from 24 different European countries. The Municipality will apply for the partnership building activity under Key Action 1 in the 05/02/2019 deadline.

The PBA Europe for Minorities aims to establish partnerships for development of Erasmus+ projects for the socialization, inclusion, and integration of minority communities (such as Roma) in Europe, gathering representatives of  24 organizations / municipalities working actively in the field of inclusion of minorities.

During the PBA participants will:
· Get a wide perspective of Erasmus+ program in the Youth field with focus on developing quality projects in the field of inclusion of minorities;
· Have the opportunity to find good and reliable partners working in the field of minorities with whom to develop projects within the Erasmus + program, creating a solid network of contacts and alliances;
· Exchange good practices for successful projects in the field of minorities;
· Reflect on their learning process and learn more about Youthpass.

The methodology we will use is non-formal education, allowing to give voice to all of the participants.
 
The project partners we aim to reach are municipalities and organizations who have already developed some projects on inclusion of minorities and are motivated to exchange their experiences, build new European partnerships, and create new Erasmus+ projects on this topic.
The participants we aim to reach are managers or members of organizations with decision roles in project preparation and implementation. (We aim to do quality work while having fun, so “tourists” are not welcome!)

We ask our partners to take an active role in the dissemination of results.
Eligible countries are EU Program Countries.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If your organization/municipality is interested in being our partner in this project, we kindly ask you to send an e-mail with your PIF and motivation to take part in the project to the e-mail: erasmus_sungurlare@abv.bg before
Thuesday, the15th of January 2019.  After a selection procedure we will send mandate letters to the identified partners.

Hatidze Georgieva

Deputy Mayor of the Municipality of Sungurlare
